
 

 

 

 
 

Healthy School Streets  
is coming to  

Ranelagh Primary 
 
Healthy School Streets aim to make it healthier and 
safer for pupils to walk, cycle or scoot to school and 
to create more space for social distancing 

 
From Monday June 27th, 2022, Corporation Street 
& Ranelagh Road will become pedestrian and cycle 
only zone at school drop-off and pick-up times. 
 
 



 

 

From Monday June 27th, 2022, Corporation Street 
(between Eve Road & Meath Road) and Ranelagh 
Road (between Corporation Street & Chaplin Road) 
will become a pedestrian and cycle only zone at 
school drop-off and pick-up times. 
 
This is between 8.15 – 9.15am and 2.45-3.45pm, 
Monday to Friday during term time only. 
 
Only residents who live on this road and emergency 
services will be able to drive here during these times. 
Blue Badge holders who can provide the necessary 
information can apply for exemption through the 
healthy school streets email below. Please include 
the following if an exemption is to be considered; 
 

1. Blue Badge Information 
 

2. Vehicle registration corresponding to the 
applicant & 

 
3. Proof of direct access requirement (ie letter 

from the school confirming enrolment, letter 
from employer located within the restriction 
zone etc) 

  



 

 

With less traffic on roads near schools children will 
breathe cleaner air, feel more comfortable crossing 
the road and will be able enjoy an active and healthy 
journey to school. The Healthy School Street will also 
create a safer and more pleasant street environment 
for residents living near schools.  
 
Please remember that other drivers such as visitors 
or delivery services will not be able to drive into the 
Healthy School Street during the times of operation. 
These restrictions are only in place for a few hours 
during the school term and we appreciate your 
support to make our streets safer for children in the 
area! 
 
Please learn more at 
www.newham.gov.uk/HealthySchoolStreets.  
 
Feedback and questions can be directed to our 
inbox at healthyschoolstreets@newham.gov.uk 
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